GANBY PLANNING COMMISSICN May 8, 1968

CORRECTED MINUTES

Present were Ralph Hulbert, Elsie Cutsforth, Gene Newton, Al Zieg,
dean Parsons and Gordon Ross, and Marv Dak as an intaeragted citizen.

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Hulbert at 8307 P.M.
and winutes of April 17 and May 1 meetings read and approved.

Lee Cox camedown from a city counocil meeting to report on a meeting

May 8th with the people concerned with the planned unit development
digenssed at the May lst meeting. All of those people at the May lst
meeting inaddition to FHA and state representatives were at that meeting.
A preliminary plat will be presented to the Commission at an early
meeting.

Ron Tatoneappeared on behalf of Shirley McCarter to pressnt for approval
a preliminary plat of Dahlia Park Annex #2. Streetextensions in relsticn
to adjoining landwas discumased at length, Motion was then mads by
Mrs.Parsonsand seconded by Mrs,Cutsforth andearried that the preliminary
plat be approved except a reserve strip or plug will be required at

the southwest extension of Dahlia Place until such time as the lang

to the south west is fully platted and approved by the Commission,

There being no further business the meeting was adgourned at 10:05 P.M,
—«RaSpectfully submitted
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